
   Announcement 
 
 
July 6 2016 
 
 

Possible postal disruption 
 

VICTORIA— On June 27, 2016, Canada Post published a Public Advisory regarding a 
potential work disruption. In this event, Canada Post will not operate. Mail and parcels will 
not be delivered, and no new items will be accepted by Canada Post. The OIPC can be 
reached during a disruption through the contact information noted here.   
  

https://www.oipc.bc.ca/about/contact-us/

